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Neil Burnhard 
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Geotechnical Assessment of modification to approved design at 
18 Hillcrest Avenue, Mona Vale, NSW. 

 
 
We understand the client would like to make some design changes to the proposed design for the above site.  

 
As a result, we have reviewed the following documents: 

1. Our Report titled ‘Report on Geotechnical Site Investigation for Proposed New Dwelling at 18 

Hillcrest Avenue, Mona Vale’, Project No. 2022-039.1, Dated: 28 February 2023. 

2. Design Drawings by Gartner Trovato Architects, Project No. 2231   
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Based on the above drawings it appears the changes comprise the reduction of the proposed new dwelling 

footprint and an increase in the proposed excavation depth for the lower ground floor slab by approximately 

0.7m. 

      

The proposed changes to the original design do not significantly alter the geotechnical aspects of the proposed 

development or the site from those on which the original report was based. The recommendations of the 

original Geotechnical Report referenced above should be adhered at all times.   

 

Hope the above comments meet your requirements, if we can be of further assistance in regard to this matter, 

please don’t hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

  
Yours faithfully, 

 

   
  Kieron Nicholson    

Senior Engineering Geologist  


